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Thursday,  

August 24th           

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, August 24th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  

* *We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:30 P.M.
*We will have the 2005 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each plus postage ($1.00 per book). 

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 

* We have Hall of Fame Golf balls for sale. They are “Top Flite XL 3000” balls. Call Leigh at 1-973-887-2775.                                        

*We have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each.    

*We also will have videos of the 2005 Induction Ceremonies in a few weeks, for a cost of only $10. 

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2006 Inductees and they are 

as follows: 

Dr. Mark Belafsky, Jeff Chandler, Doug DeWitt, Bob Fernandez, Eugene Grant, James “Hard Rock” Green, Tony Riccio, Renaldo Snipes & Frank “The Shark” Toledo
Posthumously we will be inducting Pat Comiskey, Jimmy DeForest, Al Gavin & Johnny Howard.

AND, for the 20th time, the HALL        OF FAME will be honoring our         Amateur & Professional Boxer of         the year as well as the Amateur Official and Coach of the year, plus our “2006 Woman of the Year” Stefani “Belloise” Pedone.

* Our next Induction & Award ceremonies will be on Wednesday, November 1st at the Venetian in Garfield and tickets are ONLY $75

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
I am sending all of you an AD FORM, PLEASE try to put in some kind of AD, even if it’s just a quarter of a page,  every little bit helps. You can even put in an AD with another person or two, and split the cost.  If you were inducted into the Hall of Fame, you can use your Hall of Fame page as your AD. If you still can’t do that, maybe you can get a few boosters at a $1.00 each, which you  can put on the back of the AD form.

This is our only fundraiser of the     year and we need as much help as possible.   

Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly meet-

ings every 2nd Tuesday of the month   at the senior citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 7:30 PM. Call President, Paul Venti  @ (201) 997-7558.

*Ring #34, Call President, Don McAteer at 1-973-827-5695 for    more information.

The N.J.  Diamond Gloves Tournament will start in September with the finals on October 20th in Linden.

On a couple of sad notes, USA   Boxing President, Don Givens lost    his wife and Referee Lindsey Page  lost his mother in the past week.    Also, former 4 time Diamond Glove Champion Bob Toloso passed away. Our prayers go out to all of them as well as their family and friends.
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP         DUES ARE DUE!   If you are just joining our organization you pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st yr   ($10     to join & $10 for  the year). If  you  are already a member all you have     to pay is the $10.00. 

http://www.njboxinghof.org/

Keep Punching, President

Henry Hascup                                    




